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January 26, 2021 

 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 

Subject: Private Street Designation Request of South Rite-Hite Way 

 

Dear Honorable Members: 

 

To support the construction of a new headquarters for the Rite-Hite Corporation in the 400 block of 

West Freshwater Way, the owner has requested  a private street be designated.  Designating this 

roadway as a private street will allow addresses to be assigned, support commercial use and 

facilitate emergency response to this property. 

 

It is recommended that the attached resolution be adopted to create a private street. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E 

City Engineer 

 

 

 

 

Jeffrey Polenske, P.E. 

Commissioner of Public Works 

 

YM/clm 

 

Attachment 

 

c: Alderman Jose G. Perez  

 

 


